
82/08 - HARROGATE DISTRICT CLIMATE CHANGE STRATEGY: The
Environmental Strategy Manager submitted a written update on the Climate Change
Strategy Review in response to a previous request from the Commission.  The
Environmental Strategy Manager outlined the recent activity that had been undertaken
to develop the Draft Action Plan and summarised the key findings from public
consultation on the subject.  The Commission agreed to note the contents of the update
and it was agreed that the Commission would receive the final strategy report prior to it
being submitted for consideration by Cabinet.

(6.40 pm - 6.47 pm)


